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Graham Champion
Labor Compliance and
Construction Contracts Supervisor

September 25, 2020

Mr. Stephen Thompson

Solpac Construction, Inc.

dba Soltek Pacific Construction Company

2424 Congress Street
San Diego, CA 92110

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Subject: CZ-19-0673-42 — Design Build Construction of Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning
(HVAC) at Multiple Sites — Package A (SDUSD Project # 91690071.1)

Notice to Proceed: No. 09R3— HVAC Construction at La Jolla Elementary School

This letter constitutes your revised notice to proceed with HVAC work at La Jolla ES per your proposal
for a time extension request sent to Patsy Mitchell dated August 29, 2020 for the not-to-exceed amount of

$3.218.906.14.
NTP 09 La Jolla ES Construction $3,067,565.62
NTP 09 La Jolla ES Contingency $151,340.52

Work shall begin on December 18, 2019, and be completed by September30,2020 November 30, 2020.
Please refer to this NTP number on all your correspondence and invoices.

Original invoice should be sent to:

San Diego Unified School District

PPO Center, Attn: Catherine Bendixen

4860 Ruffner Street

San Diego, CA 92111

Please call your construction manager if you have any questions regarding this NTP. Invoicing
inquiries should be directed to Catherine Bendixen at (858) 637-6246.

Sincerely,

/?Ka'@ Champi
abor Compliance and Construction Contracts Supervisor

GC:ecp
Attachment

C: D. Nestor, P. Mitchell, K. Shroyer, PSA



&  SOLTEK PACIFIC S
l CONSTRUCTION San Diego, CA 92110-2888
Phone 619-296-6247 Fax 619-296-7109

Estimating Fax 619-296-4314
Contractor License 886641 EQE

www.soltekpacific.com

August 29, 2020

San Diego Unified School District
Construction Office

4860 Ruffner Street

San Diego, CA 92111

Attention: Ms. Patsy Mitchell, Construction Manager

Contract No.  CZ-19-0673-42 SDUSD HVAC Design Build Projects
School: La Jolla Elementary School

Subject: Request for Time Extension to NTP

Dear Ms. Mitchell,

This letter is sent to request an extension of time to NTP 09R1. Please be advised the Work associated with the
NTP is estimated to be completed on or about October 30, 2020, eclipsing the current NTP completion date of
September 30, 2020. We hereby respectfully request a time extension to the NTP to November 30, 2020 to allow
for the completion of the Work and final billing.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any
questions or comments you may have regarding this matter. I can be reached at (619) 296-6247, ext. 133,
or mhofmann(@soltekpacific.com.

Sincerely,

Soltek Pacific Construction

Wiy

Mark Hofmann
Sr. Project Manager

ce: file
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